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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 6 Residential Visit to Gulliver’s theme park. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have expressed an interest in the Year 6 residential visit to Gulliver’s 
theme park.  
 
The cost of the visit is expected to be no more than £170 per child, however as a school we intend 
to carry out fundraising events to support towards the cost and are also looking into funding 
available to support with this.  
 
Parentmail has now been set up to for paying the remaining £150 over the year. The following dates 
have been set up for the payments of £50: 
 

• 31st January 2024. 

• 24th March 2024. 

• 24th May 2024. 
 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Skeavington and Mr Fletcher-Newbold. 
Year 6 team 
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